
March 12, 2024

Chair Matt Klein
2105 Minnesota Senate Building
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

Chair Klein,

Fueling Minnesota, a trade association made up of nearly 400 predominantly multigenerational
small family businesses and farm co-ops are writing to support Senate File 4139. This small
change in law would have a significant impact on our retail members to blend higher blends of
liquid biofuels.

More flexibility means more choices and better opportunities for consumers. Fueling Minnesota
is proud of its partnership and collaboration with the Department of Commerce on many issues
and is proud to support this agency initiative.

Respectfully submitted,

Tim Gross
Executive Director


